
 

  

 

 1577 Star-Batt Dr.  Rochester Hills, MI USA 48309 Phone: 1.248.844.9373 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of QV4-LRL053. 

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, we hereby request confidential 

treatment of information accompanying this application as outlined below: 

LRL053Schem.pdf 

LRL053OpDes.pdf 

LRL053BlkDia.pdf 

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily released to the 

public.  The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and provide unjustified 

benefits to its competitors. 

 

The applicant understands that pursuant to Section 0.457 of the Rules, disclosure of this application and 

all accompanying documentation will not be made before the date of the Grant for this application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David J. Pearson 

 

 


